
Subject: 

Another ACC Employee fired 

 

On June 19th, 2024, Security Officer Leonardo D. Sanchez, a seven-year veteran was terminated 

by ACC's Security Supervisor & the Board President. Mr. Sanchez wanted the following 

message to be disseminated to his ACC family:  

I was upset & bummed out being fired because I loved my job. It took me by surprise and I did 

not expect that to happen. I poured my all into what I did, the community was my second 

home. I want to thank the members for their kindness & support over the years.  

If you would like to send Leo a card or letter, please send it to  

Leo Sanchez 

1228 S. Cage Blvd 

Pharr, TX 78577 

 

 


